1 November 2016

David Friggens
Fyi-request-4856-e9b3b0e8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear David

Official Information Act Request

You have asked for the STV iteration report for the recent district health board elections.

The report, along with the public notice stating the final result, can be found on Northland DHB's website (www.northlanddhb.org.nz).

If you have any questions about Northland DHB's response to your information request please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Dr Nick Chamberlain Chief Executive